
 

Addendum No. 3 

To Offerors: Request for Proposals  
 Testing and Inspection Services 
    Hagerstown Multi-Use Sports and Events 
 Facility 
 

Date Issued: September 21, 2022 
 

This addendum is hereby made part of the Request for Proposals dated September 8, 
2022, as amended, on the subject work as though originally included therein. The 
following amendments, additions, and/or corrections shall govern this solicitation. 

This addendum incorporates the following items: 

1. A copy of the questions submitted, along with their respective answers, is 
attached hereto. 

 

Note: All addenda must be acknowledged by the Offeror in the Technical 
Proposal. 

 

Yamillette Waite 
Procurement Officer 

 
End of Addendum 3 

 

 

 



Request for Proposals 
 Testing and Inspection Services 

Hagerstown Multi-Use Sports and Event Facility 
   Questions & Answers 

Action Item 

  Question Answer 

1. Is there any Mechanical, 
Electrical and Plumbing 
and Fire Sprinkler System 
Inspections under this 
scope?   
If not, will there be any 
more RFPs for those 
services? 

Inspection services for those disciplines are covered 
under a separate contract (Code Compliance) which 
was previously awarded. 

2. 
If there is a JV between an 
MBE and non-MBE, will 
the portion of work 
performed by the MBE be 
considered toward the 
MBE requirement? 

Yes. Please review the instructions provided in MBE 
form D-1A, Attachment D to the RFP.   

3. 
Was this pre-proposal 
mandatory? 

No.  

4. 
Please share the name and 
contact details of the 
company who is doing the 
MEP QA field  
Inspections. 

Sheladia Associates, Inc.  

Contact details- (301) – 590- 3939 

 




